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From: Rosa, Donnie
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 4:27 PM
To: PB Commissioners
Cc: PB Communications; PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; Park Board GM's Office
Subject: Seawall Damage 

Good Afternoon Commissioners, 

As the seawall remains closed due to structural integrity issues we would like to offer that if you are 
interested in a guided tour we are happy to arrange one with you, along with the appropriate Personal 
Protective Equipment (PPE). This area is considered a dangerous work zone. Our communications 
team is working alongside our operations folks to properly message out the danger of being on 
particular spots of the seawall at this time. 

Staff are finding it challenging to keep folks from walking the seawall even while the risk associated 
remains high in many areas. Walkers/runners/cyclists may not see the risk, and the team is doing an 
amazing job removing debris and securing the pathway, however, the foundation of the seawall has 
been severely compromised.  

Thank you for your patience as we continue to assess the damage and remediate the issues as 
quickly as we are able. 

Donnie 

Donnie Rosa| GM 
Pronouns: They/She  
Vancouver Board of Parks & Recreation 
2099 Beach Avenue, Vancouver | 604.257.8448 

We are on the unceded territories of the Coast Salish Nation, the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish) 
and sәlilwәtaɬ (Tsleil‐Waututh)                                                                                                                                     
Mission:  Decolonize the Vancouver Board of Parks & Recreation  The Park Board recognizes the institution’s colonial history and upholds the Board’s 
commitment to the 11 Reconciliation Strategies.


